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XcelEnergy.., 
l'UILIC SElfVICE COMPANY 

P<O< Box840 
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June 30, 2006 

Advice Letter No. 1462 - Electric 

Public Utilities Commission 
of the State of Colorado 

1580 Logan Street 
Office Level No. 2 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Public Service 
Colorado are sent to you for filing in compliance 
requirements of the Public Utilities Law: 

COLORADO P.U.C. NO. 7 - ELECTRIC 

and the following sheets are attached: 

Cancels 
Colorado P.U.C. Sheet No. Title of Sheet Colorado P.U.C. Sheet No. 

Second Revised Rll Rules and First Revised Rll 
Regulations 

Thirteenth Revised Rl2 Rules and Twelfth Revised Rl2 
Regulations 

The principle proposed change is: to revise the Company's P. U. C. No. 
7-Electric tariff. The Commission revised its Rules Regulating 
Electric Utilities effective April 1, 2006. All jurisdictional 
utilities are required to revise their tariffs to come into compliance 
with Commission rules as soon as possible, pursuant to Decision No. 
COS-1081. 

The Company is revising its Depcsi t Policy in its Rules and 
Regulations section to comply with the Commission's new rules; 
specifically, Rule 3403 (c) (d) (f) and (c) (IV); Applications for 
Service, Customer Deposits, and Third-Party Guarantee Arrangements. 
The Company proposes to clarify its eredi t scaring pol icy, redefine 
its deposit requirements, and limit the amount a Guarantor can 
guarantee on an customer's bill. 
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Alternative form of notice has been previously approved in Docket No. 
06M-294EG, Decision No. C06-0603. Alternative form of notice will be 
to place a legal notice in The Denver Post and The Rocky Mountain 
~- A copy of the notice is attached. 

This Advice Letter is being contemporaneously filed with Advice Letter 
No. 680 - Gas, which will make the same changes to the Company's Gas 
Tariff. 

The effect of this filing on the Company's annual revenue will depend 
upon the number of customers and the amount of bills impacted by the 
proposed tariff revisions in this filing. 

It is desired that the changed tariff accompanying this advice letter 
become effective July 31, 2006. 

Please send copies of all notices, pleadings, correspondence, and 
other documents regarding this filing to: 

Fredric C. Stoffel 
Vice President, Policy Development 
Xcel Energy Services Inc. 
1225 17th Street, Suite 1000 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

and 
Paula M. Connelly 
Assistant General Counsel 
Xcel Energy Services Inc. 
1225 17th Street, Suite 900 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
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